
 

 

 
 
Our Ref:  HTSA/letters/CAT/JOD 
Date:  26th November 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Incorrect Holiday Date in School Planner 
 
Please note school will close for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20th December at 
2.50pm, and not Thursday 19th December as listed in student planners. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Cattell 
Business Manager 
 
    
 


